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No Water Rationing In Penang -
PBAPP

GEORGE TOWN, April 18 (Bernama) -- The Penang Government will not ration
water despite the prolonged dry spell which shows no sign of abating.

However, Penang Water Supply Corporation (PBAPP) chief executive officer Datuk
Jaseni Maidinsa said immediate measure needed to be taken by the federal
government to mitigate the Super El Nino phenomenon.

He said PBAPP had no plan for water rationing as it would cause chaos for domestic
and commercial activities.

"In Penang, we have a policy of no water rationing and that is why we are seriously
raising this issue...we urge the federal government to act now to avoid and prevent a
foreseeable crisis," he told reporters here today.

He said PBAPP was primarily concerned with the sustainability of the water level in
Sungai Muda as it supplied more than 80 per cent water to this state.

Jaseni said he was informed that the Beris Dam could only last for 30 days while
Muda Dam had 50 days, adding that they were the only dams in Kedah which
released water to sustain the level of Sungai Muda.

"We like to know what the Kedah contingency plan is about...if the Muda and Beris
dam water levels fall below the minimum level and based on the current reserve
level, how will it continue to release water to Sungai Muda?," he asked.
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